
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

   

 

 

    

 

 

 

   

  Investment in Shared Living Provider payments 

   

  

 

   

Every member of the DA/SSA workforce is essential 

given workforce shortages.  Recent one-time retention 

bonuses were helpful but cost agencies additional 

funding to equalize the recognition and importance of 

each person’s contribution:  service coordination, case 

management, community outreach direct service 

professionals (DSPs), program management, 

employment assistance, housing assistance, residential 

home DSPs, peer advocates, clinicians, etc.  Support of 

upstream services is essential to prevent higher level of 

needs. 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

   

 


